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Nursery News - Friday 29th January 2021 
 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

 

Home Learning 

Thank you so much for all the support with your little ones’ home learning 

and for the wonderful pictures that you have sent. The children are 

producing some amazing pieces of art and writing, and we love to see 

them all. We have published the pictures sent so far on our website: 

https://st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk/nursery-learning-blog 

and we will celebrate their learning in our zoom meetings as well. You can 

take pictures of your little one exercising, cooking, helping around the 

house or walking in the park and exploring nature. 

 

 

 

Zoom Meetings every day at 10:00 

The children are enjoying the zoom meetings and they always have 

a big smile on their faces. We are trying to make the sessions as 

enjoyable and engaging as we can, but if your little one doesn’t 

want to stay in front of the screen it is more than OK. 

 

 

 

Outdoor Learning 

We will try and incorporate more and more 

outdoor activities in our online planning. The weather is getting milder and 

there is no better teacher than nature. There are so many things you can 

discuss with your little one while you are in the park. You can talk about 

seasonal changes, initial sounds for all the things you spot, counting trees 

or birds, ordering rocks by size, listening to all the wonderful sounds etc. 

The list is endless. We are encouraging you to go out every day for at least 

15 minutes. 

 

 

If you need any more help, we are here! We are 

always open to feedback and suggestions, so 

please, if you have any ideas on improving our 

daily meetings or the home learning, please let 

us know. Send us an email or call the office and 

we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

Take care and stay safe!  

The Nursery Team 
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